
 

 

[Prospect Heights Universalist Society] 

 
 

 
PROSPECT HEIGHTS UNIVERSALISTS 

 
Next Sunday, the 30th inst., the Prospect Heights Universalist Society will 

hold service in their new quarters, at the corner of Sixth avenue and Tenth 
street.  Last year meetings were held in Greenwood Hall.  On next Friday 

evening there will be an informal opening of the new hall. 
 

 
Brooklyn Daily Eagle, New York NY, 23 Sep 1888 
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